
Reminders:  

• Please make sure your child .comes to school wearing their P.E kit on a P.E day. Our P.E days are  

Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

• Please send the reading record in daily (even when it is not book change day) so that we can record 

any reading that we do with your child.  

• The children in Year 2 have returned to school full of enthusiasm for learning. Already we have seen 

many examples of children showing compassion to each other. We have enjoyed sharing the story, 

“Where the Wild Things Are” together and the children have impressed us with their maths skills.   

• It was lovely to see those of you that could attend ‘Meet the Teacher’, for those that couldn’t make 

it we will upload the slides onto the website.  Have a great weekend; Mrs Gray and Mrs Derrien.  
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Date: 12th September 2025 
 

Thought for the Week: 

Gospel Value: Compassion 

Catholic Virtue: Hope 

Home Learning Tasks 

Reading  TTRS  

If working on RWI, please read at least 

5x over the week.  

 

If your child has moved off of Read 

Write Inc onto Accelerated Reader, 

please continue to listen to your child 

read as much as possible. Also please 

remember to do the quiz when you finish 

the book at home. Then your child can 

change their book in school as and when 

needed.   

 

 

Children will be set specific times tables on the 

‘Garage’ level to practise which are suitable to 

them.  We have practised TTRS in class this 

week and so the children have had a practise at 

how to log in. 


